
Item G3
Approving Appointment to the Central District Health Department 
Board
The Mayor has submitted the appointment of Ann Marsh to the Central District Health 
Department Board. The appointment would become effective July 1, 2004, upon approval by 
council, and would expire June 30, 2007. The purpose of the Central District Health Board is 
to enact rules and regulations for the protection of public health in Hall, Hamilton, and 
Merrick Counties. Approval is recommended.
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